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The pay negotiations meeting yesterday with the mediator did not produce any significant agreements. The management team is still offering 5.5% over five years and the union team is still insisting on air traffic controller comparability.

There was discussion about the pay disparity figure between NATCA and NAATS GS-12s. The management team stated that it amounts to 13.2% and not 18% but they didn’t have any documentation to support their position. They did take an IOU to provide this documentation prior to our next mediation meeting on April 17. Please note – they are not offering 13.2%, they’re merely discussing our proposal.

We’ve also had Capitol Hill meetings this week with senate and house staffers from both parties with more meetings and fund-raisers scheduled for next week. Our new congressional representative is working on some grass roots information that we’ll promptly send to you when it’s completed. In the interim we encourage you to maintain contact with your individual congressional representatives and to educate them on who we are and what we do. 

We’re aware of the mailing problems associated with the quarterly Bulletin and we’re correcting them prior to the next edition. The first printing and mailing of the monthly NAATS News is scheduled for March 1.




Wally Pike   

